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Where in the World? 

 

Design Technology 

We will be designing and making a 

blanket for Beegu based on our 

English by looking at suitable 

materials, textures and colours. This 

may continue into term 4.  

Computing 

There are 5 areas of computing: programming, 

multimedia, technology in our lives, e-Safety and 

handling data. This term we will be using the 

computers and learning how to use excel including 

inserting text as well as saving our work. 

English 

We will be exploring lots of different genres based on a 

text written by Alexis Deacon, based on this text we 

will be writing a diary entry, setting descriptions and 

emotive letters. This will lead onto researching animals 

that live in hot or cold countries and writing reports. We 

will also continue to develop our year 2 writing 

techniques e.g. commas in a list, different sentence 

types and possessive apostrophes.   

Maths 

This term we will be revisiting different methods to solve 

addition and subtraction problems.  We will also be solving 

multiplication and division number problems and word 

problems using the bar model method. We will be exploring 

3D shapes by looking at their properties of faces, vertices 

and edges. We will be linking the properties to 2D shapes.  

In arithmetic we will be partitioning 2 digit numbers in 

different ways and rounding to add and subtract near 

multiples of 10.   

R.E. 

We will be learning about Islam 

and why Muslims pray 5 times a 

day. The children will think 

about a goal they will commit to. 

P.E. 

This term Mr Barnett will 

be focusing on hockey skills. 

Our class focus will be 

gymnastics.  

 

 

Whole school 

 

Our whole school value 

this term is 

Responsibility 

Music 

The focus this term 

will be learning the 

songs to ‘I want to 

play in a band.’ We will 

be exploring different 

instruments to this 

song. We will continue 

to develop our 

knowledge of 

different music 

genres.  

Geography 

In Geography we will be 

comparing and naming 

continents and oceans as 

well as finding out where 

the equator is and 

looking at the physical 

features of hot and cold 

countries. 

Science 

This term we will be looking at living things 

and their habitats. We will be looking at 

different habitats and investigating what 

animals live there. Then we will be drawing a 

pictogram from this investigation.  

P.S.H.E.  

We will be thinking about dreams and goals and what steps they 

need to take to achieve them. This work includes the 

importance of perseverance and working with other people. 

Enrichment – Visitors in, Visits out, whole school events 

Parents evening – 12th and 13th February 2019 

SATs information meeting – 7th February 2019, 9am and 6pm in the Main Hall  

 

 



 


